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Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plano [SWPPPJ and Spill Prevention Control and 
Countermeasure Plan [SPCCPJ: The SWPPP/SPCCPs for the airport have been finalized and 
signed by the contracting engineers on January 19, 2012. As a direct result of this, certain airport 
facility modifications and/or improvements must be implemented and inspected within six months 
of the certification date. All leaseholders and tenants identified in their report have been notified 
via certified mail with a letter detailing the scope of action. In an effort to collect and compile proof 
of compliance data, we request that the issues/violations identified in your area be remedied and 
completed no later than June 1, 2012. 

We are asking for your cooperation to keep the Taunton Municipal Airport in compliance - as 
not being in compliance will jeopardize the airport's certification and future funding. 

Phase 1 Runway 4-22 Easement/Land Acquisition - FY 2012 Airport Improvement 
Project: Airport Solutions Group has completed and sent for further processing FAA and 
MassDOT Grant Applications pertaining to the ongoing rehabilitation of Runway 4-22 and 
connecting taxiway project. 

Just a Reminder: All charges incurred by airport customers are due and payable upon receipt 
of monthly statements and all accounts lapsing beyond 90 days past due are subject to loss of 
House Account privileges and subject to further collection action. Please pay your bill promptly! 

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets on the last Wednesday 
of every month in the Leonard F. Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next scheduled 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 25, 2012. The meetings are open to the public and all 
are invited to attend and participate. 


